
South Coast Orchid Society 

Summary of October, 1957 meeting as published in Orchid Digest 
 

Many of our members attended the Second World Orchid Conference, which was held in 

Hawaii.  For the benefit of those not attending the Conference, our program for October 28th 

consisted of several brief, but interesting reports, with slides and movies, on various phases of 

the trip.  The reports were made by Mr. George D. Field, Mr. Joseph Hampton, Mr. Ernest 

Hetherington and Mr. Frank Manahan. 

 The plant forum consisted of 51 plants, which were exhibited by the members, including 

some excellent specimens of miniature Cymbidiums.  Of the two dozen plants that were 

submitted for ORCHID DIGEST judging, seven received awards. 

Mrs. Don L. Gilson 
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